
 

 

9 September 2019 

The Pilbara Infrastructure proposed revised 
Segregation Arrangements 
 

Approval of amended arrangements 

The ERA has approved amended Segregation Arrangements proposed by The Pilbara 
Infrastructure in July 2019.  

The Railways (Access) Act 1998 requires that a railway owner must make arrangements to 
segregate its access-related functions from its other functions and have appropriate controls 
and procedures to ensure that the arrangements operate effectively and are complied with. 

The amendments include:  

• The addition of text to clarify the distinction between access-related functions and other 
functions. 

• Making some terms consistent with the use of those terms in the Railways (Access) 
Code 2000. 

• Including detail contained in attachments into the body of the document. 

The ERA invited public comment on the proposed amended Segregation Arrangements on 
25 July 2019.  We received one submission in support of the amendments from Roy Hill 
Infrastructure. 

This submission and the amended Segregation Arrangements are published on the ERA 
website.  
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